MEDICAL COLLEGE OF VIRGINIA

MEDICINE DENTISTRY PHARMACY NURSING
RICHMOND, VIRGINIA

January 30, 1948

Miss Katherine Graham College

Dear Miss Grahan:

It is gratifying to be able to let you know that our Board of Visitors has approved Dean MacLean's recommendation that you be promoted from instructor in to assistant professor of medical nursing, effective at once.

Acknowledgment of this letter for purposes of record will be appreciated.

We are grateful for your fine work here.

With cordial wishes

Sincerely yours

W. T. Sanger

President

cc: Dean MacLean